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July 2, 1984

Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwea1th Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 11, 1984, informing us of the steps
you are taking on open items and improvement items identified during the
Byron Emergency Preparedness Implementation Appraisal, as documented in
Inspection Report Nos. 50-454/83-56 and 50-455/83-39 and our letter dated
February 3, 1984. We will examine these matters during a future inspection.
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